
   
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

  

  
 

 
 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

    JIM GIBBONS STATE OF NEVADA TODD C. RICH 
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                                             MEMO PERD #19/08 
        April 9, 2008                                            

TO:  Department Directors 
  Division Administrators 

FROM: Todd Rich, Director 
   Department of Personnel 

SUBJECT: Nevada State Employee Recognition Week 

Governor Gibbons has proclaimed May 5-11, 2008 as Nevada State Employees Recognition 
Week. This week is set aside annually to celebrate the numerous contributions of our public 
employees and to educate the community on how state workers make life better for citizens. As 
in years past, Nevada will be joined by many other states across the nation in honoring public 
employees during Public Service Recognition Week.  

Please take this opportunity to plan at least one activity to recognize employees within your 
agency. Activities should occur sometime during Employee Recognition Week, preferably on 
Wednesday, May 7, which has been designated as State Employee Recognition Day. There are 
many activities you can do that require little or no money but can have an important positive 
impact on morale. 

Attached is a list of ideas to assist you in planning. We are also including posters for you to 
display in a prominent area. A copy of the Governor’s proclamation will be distributed to all 
employees with their paycheck on Friday, May 2, 2008. All of these materials will also be 
available for you to access at the DOP website at www.dop.nv.gov. 

The Department of Personnel will be developing a composite of Nevada recognition activities 
that can be shared with other states across the nation. I am therefore asking each agency to 
send a brief description of your planned activities to me at trich@dop.nv.gov or to our Public 
Information Officer, Lesley Henrie at lhenrie@dop.nv.gov by April 21, 2008. 
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We look forward to hearing about your agency’s events.  We are grateful for you joining us in 
expressing appreciation to all of the Nevada state employees that do a wonderful service for 
our citizens every day. 

Please feel free to call our office at 775-684-0131 if you have questions or need additional 
information. 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 


